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NPUSC Essential Standards Identified

 Our students are growing because OUR
teachers are always learning & growing!

FALL 2024

Thank you Health Foundation of LaPorte
for your support!  Healthy Minds +

Healthy Bodies= Healthy Kids!

Curriculum Director:  Jen Sass
jsass@npusc.k12.in.us

Our educators spent the 2022-2023 school year
aligning our ELA Standards but came back to new
identified standards from the state in July.  That
led to collaboration on realigning the standards
and assessments to be used in their classrooms.
Also, they aligned the Math Standards for all
grade levels.  Please check out our NPUSC
website for the identified ELA & Math standards.
We will continue to focus on aligning our
essential standards from K-12.  Our focus will be
on unit planning as a district in our grade
level/department teams.  Together our
educators are creating a guaranteed & viable
curriculum for all students.

Our College & Career Director has been busy
collaborating with our educators to bring more
career exploration to our students.  Our spring
Career Fair was a huge hit helping our students
and community explore local careers.  She will
continue to work with students, educators,
parents and our community to help our students
navigate their talents and interests into to a
rewarding career!  Watch for more info on
Naviance (a tool to help our students explore)
and more community partnerships.

We are excited to announce we have
partnered with Boys & Girls Club to offer

afterschool programming for K-8 students
beginning in October. This will run

Monday-Friday until 6:00 pm.  More
information coming!

24/25 HFL Grant will provide the addition of 
after school clubs.  These clubs will be based

on student & educator interest.  These
should be up & running in September.


